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Important Upcoming Dates 

 

 
 
 
 
 

New School Website! 
At long last, our new school website is online! This is located at our regular URL: 
https://www.kppcs.org/​. The desktop version is looking pretty good; the mobile version still 
needs some work to be formatted correctly, which we are addressing. Please let us know anytime 
if you notice any typos, grammatical errors, formatting issues, etc., and/or have any suggestions 
for improvements and/or additions. 

 
 

Office Closes at 1pm on Fridays 
Just a reminder that our school Front Office closes at 1pm on Fridays, which is our short day of                   
the week. Students who are on campus on Fridays will be picked up at various times during the                  
day per the arrangement of the teacher, with the latest pick-up time being 1:50pm on Fridays. 

 

 

 

Date Time Event 

Thursday, February 11 All Day HSTA Institute Day - NO STUDENTS 

Monday, February 15 All Day Presidents' Day - NO SCHOOL 

Thursday, February 18 3:30pm Governing Board meeting 

Thursday, March 4 3:30pm Governing Board meeting 

Wednesday, March 10 All Day Last day of Quarter 3 

Thursday, March 11 
& Friday, March 12 

All Day 
Parent-Teacher Conferences - 

NO STUDENTS 
Monday, March 15 -- 

Friday, March 19 
All Day Spring Break - NO SCHOOL 

https://www.kppcs.org/


 
 

 

 
Attendance for Students Not On Campus 

Attendance procedures. For Kindergarten - 5th Grade: To avoid being marked absent, please go              
to the attendance link provided by your teacher prior to 9am on days that your child is not                  
scheduled to be on campus. Once you have opened the form, click on the radio button next to                  
your child's name and press the submit button. If that is not possible due to wifi or internet                  
issues, please call the receptionist Melissa at 808-322-4900 prior to 9am. If you do not get                
through please leave a voicemail message and that will count towards attendance. 

 

For 6th - 8th Grades: To avoid being marked absent, please make sure that you child is on their                   
zoom classes on time on days that your child is not scheduled to be on campus. If that is not                    
possible due to wifi or internet issues, please call the receptionist Melissa at 808-322-4900 prior               
to 9am. If you do not get through please leave a voicemail message and that will count towards                  
attendance.  

 

Board Member(s) Needed! 
A reminder that we are looking for at least one new parent or community representative to fill a                  
vacant spot on the Governing Board (GB). GB members are elected to two-year terms. New               
terms begin July 1 each year. Please consider joining this important group at the school. If you                 
are interested or have any questions, please contact the GB President, Zac Hosler, at              
zacharyh@kppcs.org​. 

mailto:zach@kppcs.org

